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Class One’s Glamping Residential  

Porthpean Outdoor Education Centre 
 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Firstly, can I thank you all for you positive response to Class One’s residential trip next 
summer. All the children who wish to take part have shown a preference of going to 
Porthpean, rather than with Class Two to Falmouth. As a result, we have had to cancel our 
joint residential with St Breward (the mini log cabins/ pods can’t sleep us all!) and 
rearrange plans. I have since booked for Otterham to stay at Porthpean from Monday 15th 
to Wednesday 17th July 2018, which was the last available date from this academic year! 
PLEASE NOTE THE CHANGE OF DATE. I’m sure you will agree, glamping and outdoor 
adventure activities will be a wonderful way to end the academic year and something for 
us all to look forward to. 
 
I am aware that some parents are concerned about the cost (£150); can I please remind 
you that this price includes two night’s accommodation, meals each day (apart from a 
packed lunch on the first day), qualified instructors and the use of specialist equipment for 
three days. As stated in the previous letter, to avoid the cost of a coach as well, this trip 
will rely upon parents dropping and picking children up from Porthpean, which is near St 
Austell. 
 
To confirm your child’s place, please pay a deposit of £30 by Friday 9th November, using 
the ‘School Money’ website (www.schoolmoney.co.uk). This leaves £120 to be paid over 
the remaining eight months, for instance you may choose to make regular monthly 
installments of £15. 
 
As always, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to ask. 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Claire Humber 
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